
 
 
 
 
 
Date:  

Email:  

Dear, 
 
I am writing in response to your enquiry under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 
(FOIA) reference FOI 230922. 

 
You requested the following information, please also see our response below: 

 
I would be most grateful if you would provide me, under the Freedom of 
Information Act, details in respect to your current web filtering / proxy 
contract. 

 
The details we require are: 

 
Who is your current provider for this contract? 

 
Boxxe Ltd (formally Software Box Ltd). 

When is the contract renewal date? 

September 2024. 

Actual spend on this contract/framework (and any sub lots), from the start of 
the contract to the current date 

Indicative figure only - £44K +VAT. 
 
Start date & duration of framework/contract? 

 
September 2019 (five years). 

 
Is there an extension clause in the framework(s)/contract(s) and, if so, the 
duration of the extension? 

 
None. 



Has a decision been made yet on whether the framework(s)/contract(s) are 
being either extended or renewed? 

 
No decisions made to date. 

 
Who is the senior officer (outside of procurement) responsible for this 
contract? 

 
We are unable to supply individual email addresses and telephone numbers as 
releasing third party personal data would contravene UK Data Protection legislation. 

 
Official postal addresses can be found on our website here: Welcome to South East 
Coast Ambulance Service | NHS (secamb.nhs.uk) 

 
I hope you find this information of some assistance. 

 
If for any reason you are dissatisfied with our response, kindly in the first instance 
contact Caroline Smart, Head of Information Governance via the following email 
address: 

 
FOI@secamb.nhs.uk 

 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 
Freedom of Information Coordinator 
South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust 



 


